

Be SMART: An Adult Conversation About Gun Safety & Kids

Presented by Danna Halff of the Be SMART Campaign

Please join Danna Halff, from the Be SMART Campaign, as she leads a discussion about keeping our children safe, and how gun owners and families can be mindful of safety.

This presentation was well received at the Howard PTO meeting earlier this Fall. This is not a pro-gun or anti-gun presentation. This is a conversation about gun safety and our children. If you own a gun, this is for you. If you do not own a gun, this is for you.

Please join us Monday, March 5th, 2018. This presentation is for any AHISD parents, AHISD staff and/or interested community members. Feel free to bring other friends, neighbors, grandparents and/or caregivers.

Who Should Attend: AHISD parents, AHISD staff, and ANY interested community members

Date: Monday, March 5th, 2018

Time: 7:00-8:00 pm

Location: Woodridge Elementary School Auditorium

100 Woodridge Dr.

San Antonio, Texas 78209

More Info: Contact Catherine Widder, LCSW at

cwidder@ahisd.net or (210) 832-5956

GRATITUDE: Thank you to the Alamo Heights School Foundation for its continued funding and support of the Wellness Program and Breaking the Silence series. The purpose of these programs is to be informative, help to improve family communication and strengthen community bonds.